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BY E-MAIL 
May 4, 2018 
 
Joel Denomy 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
Technical Advisor, Regulatory Applications 
500 Consumers Road 
North York ON M2J 1P8 
egdregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com  
 
Dear Mr. Denomy:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (Enbridge Gas) Fenelon Falls Project 

Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2017-0147 
 
The OEB has received your letter dated April 9, 2018 in which you inform the OEB that 
Enbridge has received an Ontario government grant for construction of the Fenelon 
Falls Project.  
 
Your letter states that on April 3, 2018, Jeff Leal, Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural 
Affairs, announced that the Fenelon Falls Project was one of the projects selected to 
receive funding to build natural gas infrastructure and expand access to natural gas 
under the Natural Gas Grant Program.  In the OEB’s Decision and Order approving the 
Fenelon Falls Project, the OEB indicated that the leave to construct is conditional on 
Enbridge receiving the Ontario government grant.   
 
The OEB acknowledges that with the confirmation of the grant receipt in its April 9, 2018 
letter, Enbridge has satisfied the condition related to grant funding set out in the OEB’s 
Decision and Order for the Fenelon Falls Project. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c: Parties in the EB-2017-0147 
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